---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: "independentreview@icann.org" <independentreview@icann.org>
Date: Sep 22,2014 5:17 PM

Subject: Re: [Independent Review] Cooperative Engagement Process

To: "Shaul Jolles" <sjolles@dotregistry.org>

Cc: "Meredith Craven" <Meredith.Craven@weil.com>

Greetings:

First we would like to apologize that the below email was not responded to
previously. Upon receipt of the Notice of Independent Review from your
counsel (copied on this email), we went back and noticed that the below
request had been received but you were never sent a response. Please
note that the failure to respond to your request for a Cooperative
Engagement was unintentional.

We would like to offer you the opportunity to participate in a Cooperative
Engagement process now, if you would like, and we would agree to toll any
future filing, payment or other deadlines in the IRP during the pendency of
the CEP.

Please advise if you would like to take this opportunity at this stage. Thank
you.

Best regards,
ICANN

12025 Waterfront Drive, Suite 300
Los Angeles, CA 90094

On Sep 5, 2014, at 8:21 AM, Shaul Jolles <sjolles@dotregistry.org> wrote:

Mr. Jeffrey,

Dot Registry, LLC is writing to invoke the Cooperative Engagement Process



described in Article IV, Section 3 of the Bylaws of the Internet Corporation
for Assigned Names and Numbers for the following applications:

Application ID: 1-880-17627 for TLD: .LLC
Application ID: 1-880-35508 for TLD: .LLP

Application ID: 1-880-35979 for TLD: .INC

Please see attached letter and confirm receipt.

Thanks,

Shaul Jolles, CEO

Dot Registry, LLC

816.200.7080

Skype shaul.jolles or #816.399.3913

<Dot Registry CEP Notice.pdf>



